
CITY OF NEWBURYPORT 
HARBOR COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

In accordance with City Ordinance Sec. 4-90 “Water Sheet Ordinance”, notice is hereby 
given that an application for Water Sheet Review was filed by Harold L. Hansen for the 
purpose of replacement of dock, increasing the size by 2’ longer and 2’ wider, and 
replacement of boardwalk decking for the property located at or adjacent to 1 Bayne 
Lane within an area subject to the ordinance.  The hearing has been rescheduled to 
Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Harbormaster Facility, 27R Water Street, 
Newburyport, MA.  At this time, all interested parties will be heard.  The application is 
available for review at the Planning Office, City Hall, 60 Pleasant Street, Newburyport, 
MA. 
 
Andrew Casson 
Newburyport Harbor Commission 
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